
 

Statement of the National Institution for Human Rights  

on the death of three policemen 

 

03 March 2014 

 

National Institution for Human Rights strongly condemns the illegal acts 

witnessed by the Kingdom of Bahrain on Monday, March 3, 2014, which targeted 

the lives of security men and innocent people, destabilized the security and 

stability, terrorized innocent citizens and residents and threatened national peace 

and security. 

 

National Institution for Human Rights expresses its deep sorrow and regret for 

the death of three security men as a result of the explosion which occurred in 

Aldaih area while they were securing the roads and the protecting citizens and 

public and private properties. 

 

National Institution for Human Rights also extends condolences and sympathy 

to the families of the security men, praying to the Almighty to inspire their 

families patience and fortitude, and wish a speedy recovery to the injured in this 

tragic incident. 

 

*  *  * 


